Friday, April 25th, 2024

Name: Announcement:

Lauren Kimber "Project Formal and Fabulous" is back in action. If you are in need of
formal attire, please see Mrs. Kimber in Room 230 to book an
appointment. Say "yes to the dress" or "look cute in a suit"...we're here
to help.

Chris Spagnuolo Mr. Spagnuolo Dungeons and Dragons will be cancelled this week of
April 22-26 We will resume with two days the week after which include
MONDAY APRIL 29th and WEDNESDAY MAY 1st Please see Mr.
Spags for info

Ms Aliberti Good Morning Gators- This year’s Spring drama performance of Ferris
Bueller’s Day off, based on the iconic 80’'s movie comedy by John
Hughes is just week away. We have a special offer for all students. An
opportunity to preview the show. On Thursday May 2nd all students will
have the chance to attend a morning performance of the show for the
low price of $5. That is a 75% discount off the regular price. During
period 1 and 2 next Thursday you will get to see the results of months of
hard work by talented Gators, support your fellow students and friends
and experience a fabulous show. Get your tickets now on school cash
online,

A. Huh Today Lakeshore will be hosting their annual track and field meet, "Ridin’
Turbo Swamp Meet" at the Niagara Olympic Club in St. Catharines.
Schools from all over Ontario will be participating in this meet. Schools
from Aurora, Downtown Toronto, Brampton, Mississauga, Guelph,
Oakville, Hagersville, Cayuga, Hamilton, and the Niagara Region will be
competing at our meet. 850 athletes and 24 schools will be going toe to
toe with each other in an athletic display of grit and determination at this
year's "Ridin' Turbo Swamp Meet". Good luck to the Lakeshore Track
and Field team today.

Chris Spagnuolo Mr. Spagnuolo




Dungeons and Dragons will be cancelled this
week of April 22-26

We will resume with two days the week after
which include MONDAY APRIL 29th and
WEDNESDAY MAY 1st

Please see Mr. Spags for info

Lauren Kimber

Attention Gators, Anyone looking to earn
community service hours could do so by
making SMILE COOKIES for Tim Hortons
(East Side location here in Port Colborne)
starting Monday, April 29th until Sunday, May
5th. Please check your grade level NCVLE
for contact details or see Mrs. Kimber in
Room 230.

Name:

Announcement:

Mary DeChellis

This past Wednesday, two groups of Gr.10
French students travelled to Brock University
to participate in the Brock Niagara French
Contest. They took part in interactive games
and challenges in French and competed
against other Core, Immersion and
Francophone students across Niagara.
Special congratulations goes out to Jessica
Santillan, Genesis Medina, Sheridan
Chesney, Reeghan Duckett and Skyler
Semakula who place 6th out of 30 teams.
Madame DeChellis is very proud of all
students who took part in the contest!




